
 

Together we can make a difference 

Daily Reflection Tuesday 5th May   

‘Thank you, Lord for food to eat!’ 

Last week as we were having lunch in school the conversation turned onto food we were 

missing. It was Friday so as you can imagine the food we were missing was fish and chips!  

The children then thought about other food they were missing: ice cream from a favourite 

shop, pasties and pizza for school lunch with friends. 

Today we have made placemats for our lunches together. The children chose pictures and 

drew their favourite foods. 

We all remembered in these times to be thankful for the food we have every day, even if 

it’s not our favourite food and to look forward to the times when we will be sharing food 

together again. 

 

It is also quite an occasion when we have birthdays in the setting. Having a birthday in lock 

down is not the same as usual so we do share a cake! 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear God,  

Thank you for our food. At every meal, 

help us to always be thankful. 

Please help us to help all those in our 

community who do not have enough to eat 

at this time,  

Amen  


